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- It’s hard to believe the end of the first semester is already 
approaching!  The first semester ends on January 17th. 
Students will be busy the next few weeks preparing for 
exams on the 15th, 16th, and 17th.  
 
 

- This year’s Winterfest game and dance will be held on 
January 10th and 11th.  

 
 
- Ms. Abby Kohler and the 70+ members of her French Club 

visited the 2nd classrooms at the elementary on December 
17th to share the share some of the French language, 
cultures, and traditions. 

 
-  The Bedford/Erie Mason Esports team were Rocket League 

Champions.  This co-op team has been together since 2020 
and this is their first championship.  Congratulations!  


